
 

Acknowledgement of Country 
 

 

We acknowledge the Boonwurrung/Bunurong 
peoples of the Eastern Kulin Nation as 
Traditional Owners and Custodians of the 
land in which Tucker Road Bentleigh Primary 
School is located. We pay respect to their 
Elders past, present and their upcoming 
young leaders. We acknowledge and uphold 
Traditional Owner's continuing relationship to 
the land, waterways, and community. 

 

To learn more about the Bunurong people and 
country please visit www.bunuronglc.org 
 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.bunuronglc.org%2F&data=05%7C01%7CRobyn.Farnell%40education.vic.gov.au%7C04b06b9721044c6d54b308da7f49941d%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C637962251238290222%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=5QgXcHg7DS4Kt6uXyZwIaB79UBg5sQGQxFw5tIfmW%2FU%3D&reserved=0

